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Year 1
As part of the Year 1 Geography curriculum, Year 1 have to compare two different places in the

world. To help us understand how other people live in the world, we looked at mud huts in 
Africa and then made our own.  We had a great afternoon mixing mud with water, find sticks

 for roofs and adding grass for strength.

Dear Parents and Carers,

We need volunteers! On Thursday 13th June 2024 (3.30pm –
5pm) we are reviving our school library and this will involve
swapping its location with the sensory room. By having the

school library near the playground, the children will have daily
access to books during break and lunch times. We also intend to

introduce child Library Monitors who will run themed, reading
lunches for the younger children. Creating an inspiring reading

area for children is essential when promoting reading for
pleasure.

So, if you (and your children) can help out, even for 15 minutes,
we would be so grateful. Please let the office know if you can.

Have a great half-term!
Mr. Farrell



Year 2

Reception

Last week Class R enjoyed their very first school trip to Sacrewell Farm as part of their ‘Ready, Steady,
Grow!’ unit of work. They were able to explore the gardens; picking vegetables, cleaning and

chopping them, before having a taste. They also were given the opportunity to sow their own pea
plant, which they will watch grow in school. In the afternoon they walked around the Farm to see all

the farm animals, including an enormous pig! Much fun was had by all, despite the wet weather.

Year 2 enjoyed a visit to Burghley House as part of our history and science curriculum. In the
morning we met King Henry VIII where we learnt about his life before enjoying a tour of the

house. We learnt how it was used in Tudor times, the different royal visitors and the secrets in
some of the paintings. In the afternoon we visited the gardens to look at the different trees that

grow there followed by a workshop looking at the life cycle of plants and what they need to grow. 



Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May - Half Term
Friday 7th June - Class 1 Assembly
Tuesday 11th June - Class 5 School Trip to Fitzwilliam Museum
Monday 17th June - Class Photo’s and Leavers Photo’s
Monday 17th June - Parents/Carers Coffee Afternoon at 2.30pm
Friday 21st June - Reception Class Assembly
Thursday 27th June - Class 3 School Trip to Johnsons of Old Hurst
Friday 28th June - INSET DAY
Saturday 13th July - Summer Fair

SEND Hints and Tips  from Miss Tavender

SEND is everyone’s business

REMINDERS

 Supporting Transitions.

It is important to be aware of many types of transitions, here are some types
below:

Summer Fair
Saturday 13th July 1pm - 4pm

We are looking for volunteers to help out at this
years Summer Fair.

We would be very grateful for anyone that is able to
help out running stalls on the day.

Please let the office know if we can put your name
down!!!

Thank you so much


